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We have received your review for the above paper.

On behalf of Dr. Baldwin, I would like to thank you for reviewing the paper for The Journal of
Engineering.

We value the contribution you have made and hope that we will be able to ask you to review other papers
for the Journal in the future. The decision letter and any author response to it will appear in your
Reviewer Centre once it is available.
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Editorial Office
The Journal of Engineering
Editorial Office.
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